
Tar~ntApp~~a/Di~rict 

Mr. Mark Rasner 
City Manager 
City of Keller 
P.O. Box 770 
Keller, Texas 76244 

Dear Mr. Rasner: 

November 9, 2017 

Jeff Law 
Executive Director 

Chief Appraiser 

The appraisal district sent out ballots for the election of TAD's Board ofDirectors on 
October 27, 2017. The Appraisal District has received information that one of the candidates on 
the ballot, Mr. Macario Belmontes, no longer wishes to be considered a candidate for a position 
on the Tarrant Appraisal District Board of Directors. 

Attached is an email from Lake Worth I.S.D., the nominating entity, stating his request to 
be withdrawn. 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

\ 

Executive Director 
Chief Appraiser 
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